
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                    

 
 

Sutton in Craven Church of England Primary School 
Main Street, Sutton in Craven 

Tel. 01535 632181                      
       www.sutton-in-cravencofe.n-yorks.sch.uk     

Newsletter 29th March 2019 
 

 

 

 

 

**Visiting School** 
 

Every so often the Full Governing Body 
reviews the safety and security of the school 

site and the procedures that are in place. 
Following the most recent review, the 

Governing Body are requesting that all 
parents who wish to enter the school at drop 

off or pick up come through the main entrance 
rather than enter through the two back doors. 

This is to safeguard our children and to 
ensure we know who is in the school building 

at all times should the fire alarm go off. 
 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Easter Service 
 

Thursday 11th April, 2.15pm 
 

You are very welcome to join 
us for our Easter Service at St 

Thomas’ Church. 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

It has been lovely to see so many parents in school this week 

both at our Mothers’ Day event on Monday and for parents’ 

evening on Tuesday and Thursday. 

 

 Both Oak and Blossom did super jobs with their class 

 assemblies and I am definitely looking forward to 

 seeing what Birch and Willow have been up to in the 

 coming weeks. 

 

 Kind regards, Mrs Herbert 

Fund raising for the community 
 

Ania from Birch class is raising money for 

St James' Church (Silsden) Project 200+ 

which aims to raise enough money to 

modernise the church hall for community 

use. As part of their £10 challenge Ania 

has made a range of keyrings and Easter 

decorations and will be selling these after 

school on Tuesday 2nd April (prices 50p-

£1.50). 

Area Swimming Gala 
 

Congratulations to Jack, Callum and Millie who were part 

of the South Craven Schools Team at the Area Gala last 

week. Miss Margetson tells me it was a very exciting 

event. The whole team swam extremely well and this year 

the South Craven Schools’ team came in first place!  

 

Special thanks to the adults who supported the South 

Craven Schools Team at the Gala. 

 

Key Dates for the rest of this term....          

A reminder that events in red are organised by South Craven School and, if applicable, further details will be 
given closer to the time. These events are often after school and involve a small number of children rather 
than the whole year group. 
 

April Wednesday 3rd  
Thursday 4th  
Tuesday 9th  
Tuesday 9th  
Wednesday 10th  
Thursday 11th  
Friday 12th  

6pm – South Craven information evening for Year 6 parents 
Birch Class Parent Assembly 
Rewind to Easter @ Baptist Church – Year 5  
Pupil-parent council – PJ&DVD Evening (separate letter) 
Y5/6 Tag Rugby 
2.15pm Easter Service in Church – all welcome  
End of Spring 2 

 

 

Worried a child might be at harm or risk of harm?  
 

Mrs Herbert is what is referred to as the school’s ‘Designated 

Safeguarding Lead’ and Mrs Campbell is the Deputy. If you 

have any concerns regarding the safety of  a child please do 

speak to Mrs Herbert. Alternatively, you can speak to any 

member of staff who will pass information on.  

 

Members of the public can also contact the NSPCC helpline if 

they have any concerns: 0808 800 5000. 
 

http://www.sutton-in-cravencofe.n-yorks.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 


